
 

 

23 November 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

F1 (Full Day Care and 30 Hours), Free School Meal Children and Universal Free School Meal Children (Years F2, 

YR1, YR2)  Christmas Lunch 

 

Christmas Lunch will be on Thursday 10th December and Friday 11th December to ensure that all children have the 

opportunity to enjoy a festive lunch. Packed lunch will also be available for Year1 – Year 6. 

 

~MENU~ 

 

Sliced Roast Turkey or Quorn Fillet 

Chipolata Sausage, 

Sliced Fresh Carrots, Sprouts 

Roast Potato and Gravy 

 

***** 

Christmas Tree Shortbread 

 

As we have to place our lunch orders with the kitchen we are asking you to indicate if your child would like a 

Christmas Lunch. Please log into your ParentPay account to book your child’s lunch, there will be no charge as your 

child is entitled to Free School Meals or it is included in your childcare cost. 

   

Please book via ParentPay no later than Friday 27th November so that orders can be 

placed with the kitchen. 
 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher  


